
Sugar Bowl event raises money
for  Boarding  for  Breast
Cancer
Sugar  Bowl  Resort  is  teaming  up  with  Boarding  for  Breast
Cancer for the fourth annual Shred the Love benefit March 3.

The resort will have a rail jam contest in the Switching Yard
Terrain Park, with all entry fees from the event benefiting
B4BC and their mission to provide breast cancer education,
prevention  and  support  programs  for  young  people  and  the
action sports community at large.

Adding  awareness  to  the  cause  and  contributing  additional
funds, pink Sugar Bowl pass lanyards will be on sale for $4,
and $1 from every Coors Light poured that day will go to
benefit B4BC’s efforts. The resort will also host a silent
auction from 10am-2pm.

Entry  is  $25  and  registration  is  from  8:30-10am  for  the
boarding contest. Competition is form 11am-1pm in Coldstream
Terrain Park.

For more information, call (530) 426.9000.
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